
Quiet Lanes Project in Hasketon

Dear Resident,   
  
Hasketon Parish Council is exploring the possibility of designating some roads in the Parish as 
‘Quiet Lanes’ and would like to get your feedback.  

This is part of a Suffolk County-wide project which is being funded substantially by grants from 
Suffolk County and East Suffolk District Councils.   

Quiet Lanes  

•  are lanes where walkers, horse riders and cyclists can enjoy the lanes in greater safety 
and encourage drivers to watch out for more vulnerable road users.  

•  help to maintain the rural nature and tranquility of our lanes for the enjoyment of all. 

•  do not impose traffic restrictions, and are not enforced, but advisory signs are placed 
on each lane to clearly show motorists that the road is a shared space. 

 

In Hasketon, we have identified Chimney Pot and Pinners Lanes,  Bealings, Top/Low and 
Shrubbery Roads and Riverside as suitable for Quiet Lanes.    

We feel that this would be of real benefit to the village and would like to get your feedback. 
Please contact David Keeble, Parish Clerk at clerk.hasketon@gmail.com or at 1 Top Street, 
Martlesham, Woodbridge, IP12 4RB, as soon as possible by January 29th 2021. More detailed 
information and open consultation is planned for February 2021.  

Alastair McWhirter– Chair of Hasketon Parish Council 

Shrubbery Road
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